
 

  

Washington, DC 

July 14, 2022 

  

ACA writes to leadership of the US House Committee on Rules to support the inclusion of Amendment 
1157 (Same Country Exemption ruling) into the NDAA 
  

ACA sent a letter to the House Committee on Rules on behalf of the estimated 4 million US citizens 
abroad, requesting that the Committee make Amendment 1157 to the Fiscal Year 2023 National 
Defense Authorization Act (NDAA), in order that it may receive a full vote in the House of 
Representatives. 

See ACA's letter here. 
 
 

https://www.americansabroad.org/files/1205/

